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Dear Judiciary committee, 

 

I hereby submit my strong opposition to HB-3214. This bill is poorly defined and has 

many loopholes that could adversely affect professional and well meaning stewards 

of our animal resources. No one in their right mind is cruel to man or beast and there 

are laws and regulations in place to deal with individuals that fall into that category. 

There also appears to be an ulterior motive behind this bill, and trust in government is 

at an all time low. Be honest with your agenda. For these reasons I strongly request 

you oppose this bill from proceeding further.  

 


